
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -EB-2020-0246
Date: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 9:00:18 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 5:58 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Donald Farquharson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This rate hike is astronomical. As I read it I would have an increase of more than 50%. At this time my small use of
450 kwh per month is already more than my home bill, of a much higher use. I really do think this is a ridiculous
change and a way to grab $. The way it is structured also encourages greater electricity use. It is anti-environmental.

-- Attachment --
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